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What happens during Longview Ward Reviews? 

• Ward reviews are meetings where the staff that are 
supporting you talk about how you have been doing and 
the plan for your care that week. 

• Ward reviews happen every week. 
• You get to have your say about what is important to you. 
• This is so the staff know what you want and can help support 

you to achieve it. 

 

The first part, called ‘Part One’, happens 
on Mondays. 
 

 

Staff that work with you will be at the 
meeting. 
 
This might include the doctor, a nurse, a 
therapist, and a teacher. 
 

 

You can prepare for the meeting by 
filling in a form. 
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The form has space for you to write 
about your views and opinions about 
your care. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

The form has space to write about your 
views about your ‘leave’.  
 
‘Leave’ is going out for a while. 

 

The form has space to write about your 
views about your ‘observation levels’, 
which is how often the staff check on 
you. 

Going out with 
staff for a while 

Going out with 
parent/carer for a 
while 
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The form has space to write about your 
views about your therapy sessions 
 

 

The form has space to write about your 
views about your medications. 

 

The form has space to write about your 
views on the coping skills you are 
learning and how you are doing. 

 

The form has space to write about your 
views about your education. 

 

The form has space to write what you 
want, your goals for the week. 

Therapy session 
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There is also space to write your 
comments and questions. 

 

You will be asked to go into the room 
with the staff and talk about the things 
on your form with them. 
 

 

 

This takes about 10 to 15 minutes. 
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This is so the staff can learn what is 
important to you. 

 

 

Part two happens on Wednesdays. 

 

The staff team talk about how you have 
been over the week. 

 

They talk about your care and what you 
said in your Part One review meeting. 
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The staff team make decisions about your 
care. 

 

You will get written feedback about their 
decisions, so you know what the plan is. 

 

Someone will also talk to you about the 
decisions. 

 

Staff will call your parents or carers to let 
them know the decisions. 

 

Staff will tell your community support team 
about the plan by sending them an email. 

 


